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RESUBMISSION OF THE SHAY NEIGHBORHOOD PARK GRANT APPLICATION

SUMMARY STATEMENT:
In May the Parks and Recreation Department reopened the Neighborhood Park Grant Application to
reward the remaining funds.  The Friends of Longview was the only group to submit an application during
the second round of application solicitation.  Attached you will find the updated application for the The
Shay Lighting Project to be located on the Library Grounds.  This is considered a resubmission with
additional information from the initial process back in February.  The City approved $7,000 for the
application in March of 2016.  This request is for the $3,620 shortfall from the total project.
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